
 

Representative Project: 
 
Town of Platteville, CO  
Comprehensive Plan  
 

Plan Tools, LLC worked in association 
with Kendrick Consulting and Russell + 
Mills Studios to update Platteville’s 
comprehensive plan.   

 
The 2017 Town of Platteville 
Comprehensive Plan (Plan) succeeds the 
Town’s 2010 comprehensive plan as the 
master plan for Platteville. The Plan is a 
direct result of citizen involvement aimed 
at creating a planning document that 
embodies the Town’s vision for its future 
growth and development. 
 
Public engagement began with a business 
appreciation luncheon and community 
picnic at Platteville’s Library Park on July 
21, 2016.  A survey to identify community 
attitudes and planning preferences was 
distributed to attendees. The survey 
results, along with feedback received 
from exercises conducted during the 
event, helped shape the update of the 
Town’s comprehensive plan.  
 
A project website – 
GrowingPlatteville.com – provided up-to-
date information concerning public 
workshops, the questionnaire and its 
results, and draft maps and project 
documents as they were produced. An 
additional community open house event 
was held at the South Valley Middle 
School on January 25th, 2017, presenting 
the general public an opportunity to 
review and respond to draft Plan 
information.  A joint work session with 
the Town Board and Planning Commission 
preceded public hearings for each 
approval authority. 
 

 
   
Reference: Troy Renken, Town Manager 
(970) 785-2245. 
 
 
The Town of Platteville Comprehensive 
Plan amendment was unanimously 
adopted by the Planning Commission and 
Board of Trustees in February 2017. 
 
 

 
 


